Linda Powell

I strongly oppose these draft CAFO rules as written.

Permits and fines for smallholders (of farm animals) are wrong, egregious and unnecessary.
Your definition of a CAFO is grossly broad and over-reaching.

Please educate yourselves as to the distinction between a 'feed lot' and normal animal housing.
The VSP already addresses this issue. Encourage participation in that plan and stop creating
busywork for yourselves.



